
Promoting Supply Chain Resilience 

New York, New York Public Hearing 

 

On May 28, 2024, the Office of the U.S. Trade Representative convened a public hearing on 
Promoting Supply Chain Resilience in New York, New York. The hearing was hosted by the 
General Services Administration. 

USTR received testimony from and posed questions to representatives of labor unions; civil 
society organizations, and companies and trade associations covering a range of sectors, 
including pharmaceuticals and logistics. The testimony included discussion of worker-centered 
trade policies, the U.S. Foreign Trade Zone program, recycling of critical minerals, and 
affordable medicines.  

A transcript of the hearing will be posted online at USTR’s Supply Chain Resilience web page. 

USTR appreciates the contributions of all stakeholders who participated in the hearing. More 
information can be found on our website here. 
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